
From: Paula Simpson-O’Brien
Sent: March 14, 2025 2:43 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: alarmed at plan to lift ban on fracking and resource extraction

You don’t often get email from Learn why this is important

** EXTERNAL EMAIL/COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous
ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Dear Premiere Houston,
I am very unhappy with your government’s plan to lift bans on resource attraction without any public
cons u l.tati on.

This ban was something all three parties had agreed on. You were elected with a promise to focus on
heatthcare and housing. The decision to lift the ban on resource extraction was not part of the platform
your party ran on and so you do not have a mandate for such action.

I implore you to allow Nova Scotians to determine what is best for them.

With great concern for our land and water,

Paula Simpson-O’Brien
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